Dear Parents

Chickenpox – Reception

I am writing to inform you that we have a case of chickenpox in Reception.

I am informing you so that you are aware to take care if you are in a vulnerable group - especially pregnant women.

Miss Libby Reception Class Teacher

22nd November 2017

Dear Parents

Chickenpox - Reception

I am writing to inform you that we have a case of chickenpox in Reception.

I am informing you so that you are aware to take care if you are in a vulnerable group - especially pregnant women.

Miss Libby Reception Class Teacher